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4th February, 2019 
‘Sneak Peek’ – Katoomba High School 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Katoomba High School is holding a ‘Sneak Peek’ day on Thursday 21st February. This day is an ideal 
opportunity for Year 6 students to gain an insight into Katoomba High School and the opportunities that are 
available. 
 
On the day, students usually enjoy a variety of Creative and Performing Arts performances as well as participate 
in some subject activities.  
 
There will be a sausage sizzle provided by MYST. Students will also have access to the canteen on the day. 
  
Katoomba HS has organised a bus to pick up the students from Blackheath Public School at approximately 9.30 
for 9.50 arrival at Katoomba HS and return the students to BPS at approximately 2.20pm (leaving KHS at 
2.00pm). A Stage 3 teacher will accompany the students.  
 

There is no cost for participating in this day. 
 
Students will need to wear school uniform and bring a hat, sunscreen, water bottle, etc. 
 
A flyer will be sent home soon with further information about the day, as well as information about parent 
information sessions to be held at Katoomba High School in the next few weeks. 

 
This excursion is open to all Year 6 students, however, is particularly valuable if your child will be attending 
Katoomba High School in 2020. Please note that you will shortly be receiving Expression of Interest 
applications for high school in 2020 and this is an ideal opportunity to assist your decision. If you would like your 
child to attend this day, please complete the attached note and return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 
19th February. 
 
Kristin Hardge   Kim Lynch  Stephen Morris   Angela Tomiczek 
Stage 3 Coordinator 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Katoomba HS Sneak Peek 
 

I give permission for my child _______________________________ of class _________ to attend 
Katoomba HS for the Sneak Peek on Thursday February 21st 2019. I understand students will travel by bus 
to and from Katoomba HS. 
 
My child has the following medical conditions: _________________________________________ 
 
Dietary requirements: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact number on the day: ___________________ 
 



Signed: _____________________________________ Date: _____________________________ 
 


